

FLORIDA'S SPACE COAST

Tammy Rowe, Clerk to the Board, 400 South Street • P.O. Box 999, Titusville, Florida 32781-0999

Telephone: (321) 637-2001 Fax: (321) 264-6972 Tammy.Rowe@brevardclerk.us



March 6, 2020

MEMORANDUM

TO: Tad Calkins, Planning and Development Director Attn: Jeffrey Ball

RE: Board Actions on Planning and Zoning Board Recommendations

The Board of County Commissioners, in regular session on March 5, 2020, took action on Planning and Zoning Board Recommendations.

Your continued cooperation is always appreciated.

Sincerely,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS SCOTT ELLIS, CLERK

Jammy Kowe
Tammy Rowe, Deputy Clerk

\kp

Encl. (1)

cc: Jennifer Jones, Zoning

County Attorney

PLANNING AND ZONING BOARD RECOMMENDATIONS

- Item H.1. Beatrice Akman. Smith/Lober. Approved a CUP for a guesthouse in an RU-1-11 with the condition that the applicant connect both the principle structure and the guesthouse to advanced septic or sewer.
- Item H.2. Hitchin Beach Development Corp. Isnardi/Lober. Approved as recommended.